DukeE PoweERr COMPANY
¥.0. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.O, 28242
HAL B. TUCKER

TELEPHONE
VICE PRESIDENT

NUCLEAR PRODUCTION 85!’1&:&7 !"1:9&‘ (704) 373-4831

Dr. J. Nelson Crace, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

RE: Catawba Nuclear Station, Unit 2
Docket Nos. 50-414
Significant Deficiency No. 414/84-10

Dear Dr. Grace:

My letter of August 30, 1984 stated that all repairs and reinstallation

of the Rotork Actuators would be complete by February 1, 1985. All of the
defective limitors have been repaired, but reassemb.y of all of the affected
valves cannot be completed by this date due to mateiial problems.

A new completion date of April 1, 1985 will be necessary in order to allow time

for obtaining the required material aud finalizing the process Control documentation
for this task.

Very truly yours,

B, Tchon 114y

Hal B. Tucker

LTP/mjf
cc: Director Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
Office of Inspection and Enforcement Attorney-at-Law
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission P. 0. Box 12097
Washington, D. C. 20555 Charleston, South Carolina 29412
NRC Resident Inspector Mr. Jesse L. Riley
Catawba Nuclear Station Carolina Environmental Study Group
854 Henley Place
Palmetto Alliance Charlotte, North Carolina 28207
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